The Parish Hall
The present hall was built in 1978 on the site of the old church.

It consists of a medium sized main hall and a small meeting room at the rear.  The kitchen is in the main hall. 

The hall is used on some mornings by the Parent and Toddler Group and in the evening by parish groups like the Rainbows and Brownies. 

We do let the hall out for functions but not for weddings or discos etc.  We live in a quiet residential area and we need to respect our neighbours.

The hall is ideal for meetings, children's parties and other small celebrations. 

Mrs Cath Bird is responsible for hall bookings (020) 8301 4895. 

